
 

 

 

April 28, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor: 

 

It is with great pleasure to recommend to you Sarah Goodman. She is on her way to the Ama-

zon River Basin in Brazil and will be working with a church planting team to spread the gos-

pel. She will be using her medical knowledge and nursing skills to reach people with their 

physical needs with a goal of reaching their greater spiritual need.  

 

I am quite aware of how much information passes through your hands but this is not some-

thing to brush aside. I must say that with this material, you have a gold mine in your hand. 

This young lady is a priceless gem and our church body absolutely adores her. She is deter-

mined to get to the field, devoted to her Savior and a delight to be around. Sarah has a passion 

for souls and will be a wonderful addition to your roster of missionaries.  

 

As her sending pastor, I would ask you to prayerfully consider support for Sarah. If you have 

any questions, I am a phone call away. Feel free to reach me at 239.671.2752 or via email: 

j.boutchia@calbaptist.net.   

 

Your friend for the cause of missions, 

 

 

 

John M. Boutchia III 

Pastor of Calvary Baptist Church 

Englewood, FL  
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